
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

THROUGH: Robert Goode, P.E., Interim Assistant City Manager 

FROM: Richard Mendoza, P. E., M.P.A., Interim Director  
Transporta�on and Public Works Department (TPW) 

DATE: November 15, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Final Staff Report regarding Resolu�on No. 20230504-022 – Ini�ate a code amendment to 
City Code Title 25 to eliminate minimum off-street parking requirements       

This memorandum serves as the response to Resolu�on No. 20230504-022. It addresses the resolu�on’s 
direc�ve to provide Council with a proposed ordinance amendment no later than December 31, 2023. 

On May 4, 2023, City Council directed staff to eliminate minimum off-street vehicle parking requirements 
in the City from City Code Title 25 (Land Development Code).  

On November 2, 2023, Council approved item 28, amending City Code Title 25 as proposed. The 
amendment takes effect on November 12, 2023.  

If you should have any ques�ons or need addi�onal informa�on, please do not hesitate to contact Upal 
Barua, Interim Assistant Director, with the Public Works and Transporta�on Department (TPW) at 512-
974-7110 or at upal.barua@aus�ntexas.gov.

cc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
Lauren Middleton-Prat, Director, Planning Department 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=408798
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